Atkins, Caelan

From: Steve Dean N -

Sent: 25 March 2023 11:57
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Stop Aquind
Categories: Consultation Respone

To whom it may concern,

Please put a stop to the ridiculous Aquind project.

This is a scheme about private (Russian) profit, not benefit to the UK. It is contradictory to UK energy policy and will
be extremely environmentally damaging.

The tiny island city of Portsmouth is not an appropriate route for such a scheme, this will cause horrendous traffic
problems all along the route and cause irreparable harm to the few green spaces we have.

This not Nimbyism, a short visit to the area would show any sane person that the damage and impact to the
residents is a higher consideration than foreign businesses cashing in on our energy policies.

There are plenty of industrial areas along the South Coast that would be better sites for a pointless greed project like
this.

Regards,

Stephen Dean
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